
  
 

Midnight Squares  

Membership Meeting Minutes  

May 9, 2010 

 

Allan called the meeting to order at 3:29 and an attendance sheet was circulated 

 

Minutes: 

 

Minutes from the March 28, 2010 meeting are posted on the website.  There were no questions, additions 

or corrections to the minutes. 

 

Treasurers Report: 

 

Sam distributed the treasurer’s report.  There has been some actively, but we continue to have a healthy 

balance.  It is not club policy to include the treasurer's report in the minutes.  Members are provided 

copies of the treasurer’s report from the club leadership by request. 

 

Caller Payment Committee: 

 

The Caller Fee committee gave its report.  A summary of the survey of what local clubs are paying was 

distributed and reviewed.  It was recommended that for club dancing that the pay be $60.00 per session 

and $65.00 for class.  There was discussion on how to deal with cancelled nights.  Harlan suggested a 

partial fee of $25 if the night is cancelled.  Discussion was given to paying a base fee or half the door 

which ever was higher.  

 

Motion:   That we pay club night callers $50, class instructors $60, and club nights that are cancelled are a 

fee of $25. The motion passed. 

 

Bonus for this year’s class callers: Ken moved, as amended by Ed, that we increase the amount paid for 

the classes by $100 per class. The motion passed  

 

Membership:    
 

A few more membership renewals have come in.   Ken will update the roster data and provide it to 

whomever will create the hard copy rooster.  The question was raised about not dong a hard copy.  It was 

suggested that we allow people to opt out of paper. 

 

Badges/Tees:   
 

No new news. People can order midnight wear via the website.  An email will be sent to all members 

regarding this.  



Dances: 

 

Graduation Dance with Barry Clasper on May 1, 2010 was successful and went smoothly. Harlan 

suggested we provide fans next time. 

 

John Marshall June 20th John Kenny to coordinate.   

 

Ross Howell In October 2010 (PACE weekend) 

 

Possible others Todd Fellegy, Anne Uebeleacker  

  

Communication: 

 

Site calendar is up to date. Ken is doing the evites. 

 

Club Night: 

 

No on pace 

 

Bay Area Clubs: 

 

 Foggy City Dancers:  Dancing on Thursday nights   

 Western Star Dancers: class in process    

Diablo Dancers: New beginner class going well—1/2 way through combined Plus and 

Mainstream list     

 Oaktown: Dancing Wednesdays may be moving to a plus class 

Interlocked:  New C1 class started with 9 new dancers 

El Camino Fly In: next week—we will be dark. 

   

New Business: 

             

No new business 

 

Next Club Meeting:  

 

July 11, 2010 2:30-3:30 

 

Adjournment:    
 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:28 PM 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Harlan Kerr, Secretary 

 

Members in attendance: 

 

Allan Hurst 

Bill Hoover 

Bob Fuller 

Ed Zeigler 

Fen 

George Naylor 



Harlan Kerr 

John Kenny 

Michael Levy 

Pat Smith 

Paul Von Houlton 

Randy Hicks 

Richard Rockwell 

Rusty Johnson 

Sam Kohler 

Steve Zink 

 

 


